TIDEWATER MG 'T' CLASSICS A CHAPTER OF THE
tP
APRIL 1975 NEW ENGLAND MG 'T' REGISTER

APRIL MEETING - The April meeting was held on Tuesday, April 8 at the home of

Bob and Pam McClaren. The change of week-night brought. out a few different
members, and a good time was had by all! Thirty people were present, with 9 TD's.
Our thanks to Bob and Pam for their hospitality; the coffee cake was excellent!

COLONIAL MINI-GOF - The mini-Gathering of the Faithful in Williamsburg is less than
three weeks away. The schedule of events will be as follows:

Friday, May 2 Afternoon - arrival
9.00 pm - dinner, Colonial Tavern
Safurday, May 3 Morning - arrival, socializing, shopﬁing, sight~
seeing, etc.
Afternoon - display of cars, flea market, car judging
Evening - banquet
Sunday, May 4 Morning - Cascades Plantation Breakfast

- Tour to Jamestown.

If you haven't already sent in your registration to the Chesapeake Chapter, it's
too late now. However, overnight accommodations can probably still be made
directly with the FRANCIS NICHOLSON MOTEL (1-229-6270), and you may be able to
still sneak in banquet reservations by calling ROY WILEY (481-1543).

If you cannot stay overnight or attend the banquet, spend the Saturday with us at
the Francis Nicholson Motel, located on the Route 60 by-pass, west of Williamsburg.
A $5.00 registration fee will entitle you to enter your car in the display.

For those of you planning on attending the banquet, the motel has no liquor liceﬁse,
so bring your own bottle(s); mixers will be available. A beer keg will be )
supplied for the beer-drinkers.

SPRING RALLY - Will be held Sunday, April 20. See accompanying flyer for details.

PARTS LISTING - Because of the poor response from the membership, it will not be
worth Roosevelt's while to publish a parts list. However, if you are stuck for a
part, give him a call and he can check with the one or two respondents.

NORMAN & BRENDA TANGUAY left the area earlier this month, and are now living in
New Orleans. They are two keen T enthusiasts who will be missed by the club.
Their new address is: 2711 Verbena Street, New Orleans, La. 70122.

MAY MEETING - The May meefing will be held at the home of Bob § Peggy Pellerin,
4153 Edinburgh Drive, Virginia Beach, at 7.30 pm on Wednesday, May 7. Please
come along and see the five new additions to the Pellerin family!
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